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12th March 2025 

 

Visit from Mill Cottage Farm Experience - 
EYFS 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To begin our Summer Term, our learning around ‘Amazing Animals’, to support our 
teaching and provide the children with memorable first-hand experiences, we are very 
excited to welcome Mill Cottage Farm Experience to visit the school on the morning of 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 
 
 
What You Need to Know 

• Mill Cottage Farm Experience will bring a range of animals for the children to 
interact with in small groups. 

• The children will be able to touch, hold and groom the animals as well as talk with 
the farmer who will teach them about the animals and what their job, and ask all 
the questions that they are desperate to have answered. Much of the children’s 
work will be based around this experience. 

 
Cost & Payment 
The cost of this fantastic experience is £7.50 per child and we kindly ask for contributions 
to ensure it can go ahead. Payments can be made via Scopay no later than Friday 4th 
April. We also accept cash or cheque (in a sealed, labelled envelope). 
 
Consent Form 
You do not need to complete a permission slip, as payment will be sufficient consent for 
your child to handle the animals. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Gates 
Early Years Leader 
 

Through our values of Respect, Courage, Compassion and Friendship, we learn to Inspire 

to Aspire 

 
Early Years  


